
Distributor of the Year Nomination 2025 
 
Sub•Zero Cove Wolf Pine Brook, NJ; submitted by Renée Rewiski, executive director, NJNARI 
 
The Sub•Zero showroom in Pine Brook, NJ has been supportive of the North Jersey Chapter of 
NARI for many years but 2024 was exceptional. 
 
Kimberly Little, outside rep for Sub•Zero, has served as the president of the NJNARI Chapter for 
the past two years with full support of the company. 
 
Showroom Manager Laurie Antosy opens the showroom for the chapter twice a year to host 
meetings. The 2025 RotY Awards dinner was hosted by Sub•Zero, who oSered their chef to cook a 
sit-down dinner served to the guests. Often the dinners are buSet and self-service, but the Awards 
dinner attendees were served arugula salad, loin of beef and apple crisp. Gift bags presented by 
NJNARI included a mug with coSee, tea and hot chocolate. Sub•Zero provided the presentation 
bags with a wooden serving board, shears, and imported olive oil.  

 
 
Once a year, Sub•Zero provides a CEU meeting to assist the certified members to meet their 
renewal needs.  

 
 
And to provide a more professional newsletter than the chapter printer can produce, Sub•Zero has 
printed the chapter newsletter for the past two year.  



 

NARI Distributor of the Year Nomination 

 

I would like to nominate Sub-Zero for Distributor of the Year award.  Sub-Zero has been 
instrumental in supporting the North Jersey NARI chapter by providing a location to host chapter 
meetings and recently our RotY Awards dinner at their Pine Brook location.  Sub-Zero has held 
events with other organizations so we can meet other professionals in the remodeling business and 
build relationships.  Kimberly Little, Sub-Zero, outside trade rep., Laurie Antosy, showroom 
manager, and Chef Ann Marie, have been very supportive of the remodeling and building industry 
and helping to promote education through CEU programs and hands-on demonstrations. 

Kimberly Little was a NJ NARI chapter board member and most recently the chapter president for 2 
years.  Promotional materials and newsletters printing were graciously donated by Sub-Zero to help 
the chapter lower their print expenses.   

Sub-Zero has been good for the community.  They have hosted holiday parties with hands on 
demonstrations and special events with guest speakers.  It is important that we are all brought 
together outside of our work lives to have a work life balance. 

Beyond financial and material support, Sub-Zero has been fostering valuable partnerships. Their 
team’s dedication to our cause has gone beyond simple collaboration.  They have actively engaged 
in problem-solving  and advocacy, ensuring that our chapter remains resilient and maintaining 
membership or working on growing it. 

 

David Caputo 

G&L and Sons Renovations, LLC 

(973) 857-3553 

 

  


